
New Building Access Procedures 
 
 
 
Effective June 4th, the 2 Peachtree St building that houses the Department of 
Community Health will implement new security procedures.  Visitors will be 
required to present a valid photo ID (driver's license, military ID, or other 
government issued ID cards). The security officer will issue a visitor's ID with a 
photo that will be worn on one’s clothing. The visitor ID must be displayed at all 
times. The visitor ID is valid for one business day (6am - 6pm) and will 
automatically expire. Before being allowed through the turnstile, all visitors with 
carry-on items will still be required to place those items through the X-ray 
machine in accordance with current access control policy.  DCH requests that 
visitors attending the DUR Board meetings please arrive early in order to comply 
with these new requirements and still be able to access the meeting in a timely 
manner.  DCH appreciates your assistance in complying with this new 
requirement. 
 


